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Thursday,  

October 28th          

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 28th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.                

*We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M.                                

*We will have the 2003 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage.                                       

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We also have N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Flite XL 3000” balls. Please call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

*We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

*We also have video’s of our 2003 Induction Ceremonies for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. 

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2004 Inductees and they are as follows: Jimmy Archer,  William “Red” Berry, Mark Breland, Donna-Duva Brooks, Ken Condon, Billy Costello, Rhonda-Utley Herring, Rodney Moore,  Earl Morton, Richard “Slim Jim” Robinson, Bert Sugar & Jose Torres.

Also being inducted that night POSTHUMOUSLY are Carl Hyde & Tommy Parks. AND, for the 19th time, the HALL OF FAME will be honoring our Amateur and Professional Boxers (Arturo Gatti) of the year as well as the Amateur Official (Fran Benoist) and Coach of the year (Charlie Dewdrop & Hassan Tyler), plus our “2004 Man of the Year” Leigh Lazorwitz. They all will be honored on Thursday, November 18th at the New Venetian (formerly called the Cameo) in Garfield. 

Believe it or not, I still need the stories and pictures of SIX of the inductees. Please send them to me ASAP. If your not interested, PLEASE let me know and I will take you off the list. 

The inductees that I have not received any stories or pictures from are the following:  Jimmy Archer, Donna-Duva Brooks, Billy Costello, Rhonda-Utley Herring, Bert Sugar & Jose Torres.

If I don’t get them by this meeting, consider yourself removed.

    LAST CALL 

    FOR ALL 

       AD’S

      &                    BOOSTERS 

ATTENTION: All Hall of Fame members and friends we need your support. As you know we only have

one major fun raiser a year and that is 

our AD book and the Induction Dinner. 

If you want the Hall to continue you 

must do your part in supporting it. 

Every Hall of Famer and member 

should take an AD out or at least full 

up a booster sheet. This is your last 

chance to get your Ad’s & Boosters 

in. They must be in my hands by this meeting, Thursday, October 28th.

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly  meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting 

at 7:30 PM.

*Ring #34 will be having their annual dinner Dance on Sunday, October 24th     @ 1:00 P.M. at LaNeves which is 

located at 276 Belmont Ave., in Haledon.. They will be honoring the 

Late Great cutman, Al Gavin, who        passed away in July. Call President, 

Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 

for more information.
*New Jersey Diamond Gloves finals         will be held at Linden High School 

located at 121 W St George Ave., Linden          this coming Friday, October 22nd.                   Call me at 1-973-471-2458 for more information.

*Another sad note, long time Boxing Historian and cutman Ralph Citro 

passed away recently. Our prayers 

goes out to his family & friends.

Keep Punching, Pres. Henry Hascup                                    



